
 
          

July 7, 2012   

To Whom It May Concern,  

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Valerie Coleman. Valerie 
recently came to work with us as our baby nurse for our newborn son. During the two weeks she 
was with us, she always demonstrated her extensive experience, utmost professionalism and 
wonderful, caring nature.  

Valerie came to us with over 10 years experience and we were so thankful for here assistance and 
advice regarding our baby’s care. She taught us the best way to feed and bathe him and helped us 
to differentiate between the hungry cry and the tired cry – a big help for new parents. She also 
helped us to identify and treat things like an upset stomach and other minor discomforts.  

Valerie has been extremely professional in all aspects of her dealings with us.  She always arrived 
on time (usually early) and immediately took the initiative to care for the baby. She always 
welcomed our involvement, encouraging us to participate in feeding and bathing him, and could 
also sense when we were exhausted and needed a break. When the baby was sleeping, Valerie 
was always happy to lend a helping hand in other ways including doing the baby’s laundry, boiling 
water and sterilizing bottles. Valerie also communicated very well with us, so that we always felt 
extremely comfortable entrusting her with our son’s care.  

Perhaps the most important quality I can comment on, though, is her caring nature. During her time 
with us, Valerie showed our baby so much love and attention. She has a very soothing demeanor 
and as a result, our baby felt extremely calm and happy in her presence.  

I highly recommend Valerie Coleman as a baby nurse and would be happy to speak further about 
our experience with anyone considering hiring her.  

Best regards, 
Nikki & Marty 
New York, NY  


